
 

In addition to the Safeway Gift Cards this year, we will also be 

selling Red River Co-op Gift Cards. Watch for them in next week’s 

bulletin! 

WANTED: A FEW GOOD MEN!  
Worship Choir is looking for tenors 
and basses to fill out thoses sections 
of the choir. Practices are Thurs. 
evenings from 7:45 – 9:15 pm. The 
more, the merrier!   

 

CONCERT: He Said / She Said: Men & Women of the 
Winnipeg Singers on Sunday October 18th @ 3 pm. Crescent 
Fort Rouge U.C. Tickets Adult $30, Senior $25, 30 and under 
$15, 6 and under Free. Call in advance for tickets 204-944-
9100, at McNally Robinson or at the door. 

Movie Matinee for Many – the last Sunday of every month 
from September to March. Oct. 25th the movie ‘The Lorax’ is 
playing at Trinity U.C., 933 Summerside Ave. Movie starts at 2 
pm. Free popcorn and beverages. 

 

Freya Floyde   Roland Hoffman     Guy Jeanson   
Carla Kaneski    Tyler Kiemeney                     Bob Mann 
Darren Paul    Lauren San Filippo          Chris Schneider   
Erna Schultz  Matthew Sieffert               Eileen Talbot 
Chris Viveiros    Bryan Waldron             Noah Wieclawski 

                                            *** 

Jim & Cheryl Benoit       Cal & Maxine Pattle         Murray & Jill Roy 

Next Week’s Scripture Readings  
Hebrews 4: 12-16            

Mark 10: 17-31                              

 
 
 
 

OUR MISSION                                                                            
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we 
nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning 

together, caring for each other, embracing our diversity, 
reaching out to those who live around us and working together 

in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

October 4, 2015 – October 11, 2015  

Sunday  2 pm Blessing of the Pets   
Monday  6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 

 7 pm  UCW Executive Mtg. 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
Wednesday 1 pm UCW Unit 2 Mtg. 
Thursday 1:30 pm Little Moccasins 
 6:30 pm Finance ‘Counter Training’ 
 7:45 pm  Worship Choir Practice 
 8 pm Finance Council Mtg. 
Saturday 9 am Private Function 
Next Sunday 10 am Joyful Noise Practice 
  

 

Yes!   
Blessing of the 
Pets  
is today at 2 pm. 
Help support 
animal care in our 
community.  
Bring your pets! 
Donations can be made at the event to MB Underdogs 
Rescue, Wpg. Humane Society and Darcy’s A.R.C. Come 
and meet Gallagher, the St. Bernard, from Sunova Credit 
Union.  

SPLASH Childcare in the North End is in desperate need of 
board games for the children ages 5 to 12. If you would like to 
help out, please talk to either Patrick or Douglas (Babyfold.) 

 



 

Bible Adventures is looking for 4 small 

(2-3 ft) Christmas trees. If you can help us 

out, please see a committee member - 

Gloria Saindon, Maria Kehler, Sarah Closen, 

Heather Karavas, Patrick Woodbeck & 

Douglas Gauthier. 

When Christians Get It Wrong!  Discover the 
things that Christians say and do that keep 
people away from church. This 6-session 
study series begins on Wed. October 14th 
at 7:30 pm. To join us for this lively 
discussion call Luci 256-8792. 

 Hey Moms & Dads!  Bring your babies and toddlers 
(newborn to 5 yrs) and  
pre-register for TOT TIME!  
Please contact Ruth Klein 204-256-
6390. Tot Time begins on Wednesday 
Oct.  14th at 9:30 am.  

 

Study Group will be discussing the video 
series‘What’s So Amazing About Grace’! 
Please join the group on Thurs. Oct. 15th  
beginning @ 9:30am. Bring your friends! 

Join Patrick and the YOUTH 
GROUP for a night  at  
A MAZE IN CORN  on Friday 
October 16th. It’s lots of FUN! Meet 
at the Corn Maze 1351 PR200, St. 
Adolphe (St. Mary’s Rd.) at 7 pm. 

Cost Adults $10.50, 4-12 year olds $8.50, Haunted Forest 
$7.50. Everyone is welcome! Please let Patrick know if you 
will be joining them wpucrev2@mymts.net  

 

The 55 BELOW WINNIPEG WIDOWS and WIDOWERS 
group is sponsoring a session for senior singles on Internet and 
Online Dating safety, featuring a speaker from the Winnipeg 
Police Crimes Prevention Unit, on 
Sunday October 17th from 2-5 pm. 
Please contact Mona Gibbons for 
information and to register 
mktgibbons@shaw.ca or call 204-
237-5350. Free Will Offering. 
Please bring dainties/ snacks to 
share.  

Mark your calendars for the  

CHINESE POTLUCK dinner  

on Saturday Oct. 24th from 5-8 pm. Learn 
more about Sharon’s upcoming trip to 
China. 

The Membership and Pastoral Care Council is starting to 
collect  items for the ‘Thinking of You’  baskets.   

Some suggestions are:  
playing cards, small jams, lip balm, personal size 

shampoos/conditioners/hand lotions, small 
notebooks/pens, crossword/sudoku/word search puzzle 

books and any other great ideas you might have.  
All donations may be brought to the church office.  

Thank you! 

Do you think environmental issues should also be election 
issues? Come out to hear what federal candidates have to 
say about their party and the environment. The evening will 
be moderated by CJOB's Richard Cloutier.Candidates include: 
Matt Henderson (NDP) Andrew Park (Green) Robert-Falcon 
Ouellette (Liberal) Conservative candidate yet to be 
determined. This forum is organized by the Canadian Centre 
for Policy Alternatives, Green Action Centre, the Green Action 
Committee of the First Unitarian Universalist Church of 
Winnipeg, and the Manitoba Eco-Network.   
Join the event at 
https://www.facebook.com/events/761962400616718/ 
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